
BSS NEWSLETTER 
Headteacher update 

I hope this letter finds you all in good health 
and high spirits. It is with immense pleasure 
that I write to you at the end of my first week 
as the headteacher of Banks St Stephen’s. I 
want to express how much I have enjoyed 
every moment of this week, and I am truly 
honoured to serve this wonderful school com-
munity. 
Next week we will announce the Y6 responsi-
bilities, Times Tables Rock Star results, Staff 
Star of the Week and the number of house 
points earned by each house. 
Throughout the week, I have had the privilege 
of meeting many of our dedicated staff mem-
bers, enthusiastic students, and supportive 
parents. The warmth and sense of unity that 
permeates this school are truly heartwarming. 
I look forward to getting to know each and 
every one of you as we embark on this educa-
tional journey together.  

 

 

Most eco-friendly classes:  

Reception, Y2, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

 

Y1 

98% 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Values 

Trophy for 

THANKFULNESS  

Plamena Sivrieva 

Y4 

 

Friday 8th September 2023 

 

 

Stars of the Week! 

Nursery: Alfie Smith 

Y1 Fae Wignall 

Y2  Charlotte Norman 

Y3 Teddie Walton 

Y4  Mia Middleton 

Y5  Leah Holland 

Y6  Mia-Grace 

Upcoming event:  

St Stephen’s Harvest Festival Sunday 

24th September 10.30am 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?

id=100057682800936 

https://www.bank-st-stephens.lancs.sch.uk/ 


